
From:
Sent:

Yura, Jane
3/28/2012 11:47:30 AM
'michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov' (michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Clanon, Paul (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov)

To:

Cc:
Bcc:
Subject:
«...»

NTSB letter, electronic version

Michelle, here's an electronic version of the NTSB letter that 1 gave you on Friday. (Paul, just 
an fyi).

I'll propose a follow-up meeting in a few weeks when we have a draft of our next response to 
the NTSB ready.

If you have any questions, please let me know.

Thx

Jane
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